
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, September 9, 2010 

Day 15 

 
If you would be interested in possibly receiving $90,000 to attend UNC 
Charlotte, see your counselor about the Levine Scholarship as soon as 
possible.  There are specific standards that must be met for the candidate to 
be successful, so don’t delay. 
 
Applications for ETSU’s prestigious ROAN Scholarship are now available in 
the counseling center and are due back Monday, September 20. 
 
Information on the UNC Chapel Hill Morehead-Cain Scholarship and the NC 
State Park Scholarship are now available in Guidance. 
 
Any student interested in applying for the NC Teaching Fellows Scholarship 
should plan to attend a brief meeting after school in guidance on Wednesday, 
September 15.  If you cannot attend or you have questions, please see Mrs. 
Heinz. 
 
Athletes who excel in academics, athletics and student leadership should apply 
for the Wendy’s High School Heisman Award.  One male and one female 
from each high school are selected for a chance to attend the Heisman 
Memorial Trophy weekend festivities in New York City.  Early entrants are 
assured of at least, Wendy’s Gift Cards.  The deadline for application is 
approaching so see Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling Center as soon as 
possible for details. 
 
There will be an FCA meeting in the gym tomorrow morning at 7:30.  
Everyone is welcome to come. 
 
The Exemption Test Review for Drivers Ed will be held in the cafeteria on 
Tuesday, September 14 and Wednesday, September 15.  The test will then 
follow on Thursday, September 16.  If you qualify for Drivers Ed, you can 
sign up for these dates in the guidance office. 
 
Attention all first and second year beginning teachers – BT1’s and BT 2’s and 
Mentors.  There will be an important meeting this afternoon from 3:30 – 4:30 
at the Haywood County Schools Conference Center in Hazelwood. 
 



This Friday is National School Spirit Day.  To observe this day and support 
our football team as they face Reynolds, we will have Black Bear Black Out 
Day.  Everyone dress in all black and show our school spirit. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who were chosen to represent their 
peers on Pisgah’s 2010-2011 Student Council: 
 
Freshmen Representatives 
Megan Barrett 
Brent William Berry 
Libby Szwatzky 
Mary Elizabeth West 
 
Sophomore Representatives 
Peyton  Howell 
Chandler Parris 
 
Junior Representatives 
Bianca Burnette 
Rebecca Clement 
Lauren Ledford 
Sydney Metcalf 
Lori Neri 
Callie Pruett 
 
Senior Representatives 
Luke Christy 
Ashley Lee 
Matt Pressley 
 
President:  Hunter King 
Vice President:  Sawyer Leatherwood 
Secretary:  Amanda Birchfield 
Treasurer:  Christina Harvey 
 
Our first mandatory meeting will be held in Mrs. Larsons room B8 next 
Thursday, September 16 from 3:00 – 3:45 
 
Also…any student interested in serving as a class officer MUST plan to attend 
a meeting after school next Thursday, September 16 at 3:00 in Mrs. Larsons 
room B8. 
 



 
AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
There will be an FCA meeting in the gym tomorrow morning at 7:30.  
Everyone is welcome to come. 
 
All boys soccer players need to report to Mr. Michaels Room for practice. 
 
A reminder to all first and second year beginning teachers – BT1’s, BT 2’s 
and Mentors.  Don’t forget your meeting this afternoon from 3:30 – 4:30 at 
the Conference Center in Hazelwood. 
 


